
CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of National City will hold a 
Public Hearing to consider Repealing Ordinance No. 2017-2432 and Ordinance No. 2020-
2483; and Removing Chapter 16.09 in its entirety from the National City Municipal Code 
Dissolving the Veterans and Military Families Advisory Committee. 
 
DATE OF MEETING:    Tuesday, April 19, 2022 

TIME OF MEETING: 6:00 p.m. 

LOCATION OF MEETING:   City Of National City  

ONLINE ONLY MEETING – Live Webcast 
https://www.nationalcityca.gov/webcast 

 City Council Chamber 
 1243 National City Boulevard 
 National City, California 

PROJECT NAME:   Dissolution of Veterans and Military Families Advisory 

Committee 

STAFF: Shelley Chapel, Deputy City Clerk  
EMAIL: schapel@nationalcityca.gov   
PHONE NUMBER: (619) 336-4228 
 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE INVITED to attend said hearing and express opinions 
on the matters outlined above. COMMENTS may be submitted in writing to 
publiccomment@nationalcityca.gov or mailed to the attention of the CITY CLERK’S 
OFFICE, NATIONAL CITY Civic Center, 1243 National City Boulevard, NATIONAL CITY, 
CA 91950.   Register online and participate in live public comment during the meeting:  To 
provide live public comment during the meeting, you must pre-register on the City’s website 
at https://www.nationalcityca.gov/publiccomment by 2:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting to 
join the City Council Meeting. For further information, contact Shelley Chapel at (619) 336-
4228.  
 
If you challenge the matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
special needs requiring assistance at the meeting, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 
(619) 336-4228 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting so that accommodations can be 
arranged.  

 
Shelley Chapel, Deputy City Clerk, City of National City 
Published in The Star News, Friday, April 8th, 2022  
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